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Living Water World Missions has experienced a busy spring and summer! 
 April – Ensenada, Mexico (installation) 

 May – Advisory role for an installation in Peru 

 June – Tijuana, Mexico (installation) 

 June – Clean Water U at Calvin Crest 

 July – San Francisco, Guatemala (installation) 

 August – Pajapita, Guatemala (installation) 

 September – Huehuetenango, Guatemala (planned installation) 

 
In addition, we have hired a second employee in Guatemala, Cesia Morales de Palomo, who will oversee 
in-country logistics, planning, and translation.  Cesia will also assist us in health and hygiene education.  
In July we signed a memorandum of understanding with Compassion International to install up to 73 
clean water systems in the next three years.  Our efforts will be aimed, Lord willing, at churches with 
Compassion programs in the northwest highlands of Guatemala.  We certainly will need a number of 
people to accompany us if we are to fulfill the mission to which we believe God has called us.  If you are 
interested in a trip, please contact: markvanciel@sbcglobal.net, or jimpitkin1953@gmail.com.  Visit our 
website at www.livingwaterworldmissions.org for more information.  We have created our own Living 
Water World Missions YouTube channel.  Click on the attached link to view our videos.  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCdMJfSpb862-iJFQFEZZN2Q 
 
                                                                                Photos from the July, 2014 Trip to San Francisco, Zapotitlan 

 

School children at the Potter’s church 

 

 

Kathy Pitkin and Debora Alvarez working together 

 

 

The completed clean water system 

 
Jay Bartow and Pastor Miguel Angel Rosales 

 

We trained teachers in the morning, who in turn 

trained parents and children in the afternoon 
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